
Fill in the survey by Monday March 21 to have your say

Please share your thoughts and experiences  
of school or early learning in our short online 
survey. This will help us understand what is or  
isn’t working to support disabled learners, and 
what needs to change.

Choose from the following links to have your say. The survey will 
take about 10-20 minutes.

•	 Survey for learners between 3-6 years old at early learning 
service

•	 Survey for learners at primary and secondary school

Need assistance? If you or your child needs help to complete the  
survey please contact office_for_disability_issues@msd.govt.nz.  
We can help with things like NZ Sign Language interpretation or 
someone to help read or explain the questions to you over the 
phone or by zoom. 

*Disabled Learners include all those children and young people with significant 
needs for support and adaptations/accommodations to enable them to thrive 
in education. We are using this term as it is aligned with the NZ Disability 
Strategy.

Disabled learners* and parents/
whānau – we need your voice!

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/dlsECE
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/dlsECE
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/dlsschool

